Chadsmead Primary Academy



Monday 4th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Rhyme Time Workshop

We would like to invite you to a 'Rhyme Time' workshop with your child on **Friday 5**th **November at 1.00pm.** Singing Nursery Rhymes and songs is so important for children as it allows them to learn new words, develop their non-verbal communication skills and learn early Maths skills. Children begin to understand how words are formed and learn to copy actions. This boosts their language, communication and literacy skills.

During this 'Rhyme Time' session, you and your child will join in with lots of Nursery Rhymes which will be led by Mrs Rigby. This session will give you the opportunity to hear and join in with the songs that we sing with the children to support their learning. Each week we will then learn a new Nursery Rhyme/song that your child will then bring home to learn.

Please wait outside the glass corridor where a member of staff will greet you. Singing songs and rhymes are an important part of supporting your child's communication skills. For this reason, we would encourage you to come along to the session.

Please note arrangements are subject to change should COVID guidance alter.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Morton (RWI Lead)

Yours sincerely

I am able / not able* to attend the Rhyme Time session. *please delete as appropriate

Child's name:

Person attending the session:

Relationship to child:

Please return slip by Friday 15th October 2021



Chadsmead Primary Academy



